
From: Samantha Hill <Samantha.Hill@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 2:46 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Commissioner Castaneda's attendance at NHS' Annual Awards 
  
Sorry, 
  
The Commissioner was invited by NHS Mary Carlson. The location was the Radisson Blu Aqua 
Hotel. 221 N Columbus Drive, Chicago. 
  
I also attached a copy of the invite. Please let me know if anything else is needed. 
  
Kind regards. 
  
Samantha Hill 
Executive Administrative Assistant II 
Dept. of Housing, City of Chicago 
121 N. LaSalle, suite 1000 
Chicago IL 60602 
Telephone: (312)-744-6926 
Email: samantha.hill@cityofchicago.org 
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